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Brooke Primary Academy 

Weekly News 

 
As you know we have recently had an inspection from Ofsted. First of all, thank you for the support that you gave 
through talking to them on the gate, through the questionnaire and by letting them talk to you on the phone. 
 
The result is confidential at the moment, until the report has been quality assured. Once it is, parents and carers 
receive the report first, before it is published. 
 
They identified many strengths and have given us some clear ideas on how to take Brooke forwards. They were 
particularly impressed with the children and the relationships that they have with each other and with staff. We are 
really pleased with the comments they made and can't wait to share the final report with you. 
 
 
Internet Safety 
 
The first computing lesson of the new academic year has been 
all about online safety and using the SMART rules to help us 
make the best decisions when keeping safe online. The children 
have been exploring how to log in to Purple Mash safely, 
staying safe, to understand the importance of never meeting 
up with strangers, never to accept unknown files, ensure the 
information is reliable and always tell someone if something is 
worrying them. The children have been making a range of 
posters and leaflets across the school to share this information 
with others.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Newsletter 2 

W/E 15/09/2023 

   
 

Home School Partnership 

 

 

 

 

Pupil of the Week W/E 15.09.2023 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the week for going the extra mile with their 

learning / displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

F1 Mrs Whitfield Ivy-J P 

F2 Ms Hutt Kevin W 

Y1 Miss Brown Jack F 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Gabrielle H 

Y2 Miss Flaherty Jozef M 

Y2 Miss Green Zara B 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Chase H 

Y4 Miss Jackson Noah S 

Y4 Mr Jones Ivy-B P 

Y5 Miss Low Elizabeth W 

Y5 Mrs Potter Dalton C 

Y6 Mr Farrand Ruben D 

Y6 Mr Thomas Summer-R P 

 
 
Attendance Challenge Winners – W/E 15/09/2023 (Autumn 1 , Week 1) 

 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve 

attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 
F1 Mrs Whitfield 96.7% All children who achieved 100% will receive a dip in 

the box F2 Miss Hutt 95.4% 

KS1 

Y1 Miss Hennigan 94% 

Y2 Miss Flaherty – Dress up day Thursday 21st 
September 

Y1 Miss Brown  86.3% 

Y2 Miss Flaherty 97.7% 

Y2 Miss Green 91.3% 

LKS2 

Y3 Mrs Roberts 95.5% 

Y4 Miss Jackson – Special pens/pencils Y4 Mr Jones 95.2% 

Y4 Miss Jackson 98.8% 

UKS2 

Y5 Miss Low  100% 

Y5 Miss Low – Cupcakes/Cookies 
Y5 Mrs H Potter 96.6% 

Y6 Mr Thomas 87.4% 

Y6 Mr Farrand/Mr Whitfield 95.5% 

Total 94.5% 

Pupil For 

Savannah C Dancing in the Thorne Summer Festival 

Maia E Achieving an award at football 
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Important Dates  
 

Autumn 1 (2023 – 2024) 

 

• Friday 22nd September – Y2 NCM Trip Yr2-Trip-National-Coal-Mining-Museum-.pdf 

(brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Monday 25th September – Y4 Austerfield Trip parent meeting 3.30pm 

• Wednesday 18th October – F1 Teddy Bears Tea Party 10.45am or 2.30pm -F1-Teddy-Bear-Tea-Party.pdf 

(brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Brooke Primary Academy 

 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Yr2-Trip-National-Coal-Mining-Museum-.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Yr2-Trip-National-Coal-Mining-Museum-.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/F1-Teddy-Bear-Tea-Party.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/F1-Teddy-Bear-Tea-Party.pdf

